
WaterFest Photography Contest
at Shaker Village of Pleasant Hill

On Saturday, Sept. 5, 2015, Shaker Village will hold WaterFest, a free community festival offering educational 
and recreational opportunities about the sustainability and environmental preservation of  our region’s water 
resources, in conjunction with several community partners.  

To highlight water features located in The Preserve’s 3,000 acres, Shaker Village is opening a photography 
contest which will be on exhibit in The Historic Centre.  A variety of  waterfalls, creeks, rivers and ponds can be 
found throughout The Preserve’s 37 miles of  hiking trails, displaying a variety of  seasonal flora and fauna. 

The WaterFest photography exhibition will be seen by thousands of  visitors to Shaker Village and help to raise 
awareness of  the beauty, importance and care of  water in The Preserve.  This will be the first exhibition in a 
new series of  annual public art programs. Help us make art and history at this National Historic Landmark!

HOW DO I ENTER?
• Any photographer (professional or amateur) of  any age may enter 
• Images may be digital or film (from any photographic device), but must be emailed for consideration
• Images must have been taken at Shaker Village this calendar year (from January 1, 2015)
• Up to 3 images may be submitted for consideration
• Images must be emailed to education@shakervillageky.org
 	 In the body of  the email, include the following information:
		  Name, address, phone number
		  Age
		  Location of  photo
		  Name of  each photo (if  applicable)
		  Photographic device used to make photo (SLR, smart phone, digital camera, etc.)
• Deadline for submissions: June 3

I’VE BEEN SELECTED! NOW WHAT?
• Winning submissions must be framed and ready to hang (winners will be notified of  specifications)
• Winning photographs must be delivered to Shaker Village by July 11

CAN I DO MORE?
Your photograph may be donated to Shaker Village to be sold at a silent auction during WaterFest. All proceeds 
from this auction will go towards preservation and conservation projects at Shaker Village. 


